
 

 

Term 4 Week 9            Relieving  Principal:  Courtenay Ciric  

TUMBULGUM PUBLIC SCHOOL 

11 Fawcett Street, Tumbulgum 2490          Email: tumbulgum-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au     

Phone: 0266 766 237    Fax: 0266 766 149     Website: www.tumbulgum-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Christmas Raffle 

Please remember to sell raffle tickets for the 

Christmas Raffle, there are lots of great 

prizes to win! There are more raffle tickets 

available if you require more. All funds 

raised go towards the setting up of our P&C 

who support our beautiful school and the 

programs we run.  

New Playground 

I have received notification that our new 

playground will be installed during the last 

week of term. Students will be able to use it 

from term 1, 2022. We can’t wait! 

Cudgen Headland Surf Life Saving Club 

A huge THANK YOU to Cudgen Surf Life 

Saving Club and David Field who have 

delivered a wonderful program, for our 

students. Our Year 4/5/6 students had a 

great time at the beach, learning about 

beach safety and participating in many drills 

at the beach.  

End of year events 

8 December– Presentation Day Virtual 

Assembly 

15 December– Year 6 lunch with Mrs Ciric 

and Mrs Bulgin at House of Gabriel 

16 December– Whole school Water Day 

   - Year 6 ringing of the bell  

 

 

 

TERM 4 2021 

Week 9  Tuesday 30– Wollumbin High 

School Transition 

Friday 3 December– Last 

Kindergarten Transition 

Week 10 Wednesday 8 December– 

9.30am Presentation Day 

Virtual Assembly 

2pm– P&C meeting 

6pm– 150th meeting  

Week 11 Wednesday 15 December– 

Year 6 lunch 

Thursday 16 December– Last 

day for students  

Water Day 

Year 6 ringing of the bell 

Week 2 

2022 

Tuesday 1 February– Years 1-6 

return 

Wednesday 2 February– 

Kindergarten 1st day 

 

At Tumbulgum Public School we acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land on which we learn, the Bundjalung people.  

We pay our respects to Elders past and present and extend that respect to all Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people.  

As we grow and learn at school, we take the lessons of the past and work together to create a future that honours  

Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander contributions and builds connected pathways.  

 

Calling all 2022 enrolments 

If you know of anyone looking 

to enrol at our beautiful school, 

please ask them to contact us 

on 0266766237 to organise an 

appointment and to fill out an 

enrolment form. We welcome 

enrolments in every grade. 
Courtenay Ciric  

Relieving Principal  

mailto:tumbulgum-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.tumbulgum-p.schools.nsw.edu.au


Last Thursday the Year 4, 5 and 6’s went to Kingscliff Beach with the Cudgen Surf Life Savers. 
The head life saver, David, picked us up from school in a little bus and took us to the club. First, 
we had to be sun safe with sunscreen and were given safety rashies and life jackets. We did 
exercises down the beach and learnt about beach safety signals. We found a huge dead puffer 
fish and lots of jellyfish. We looked at the endangered bird habitat.   

We climbed a rock wall and swam across the creek and went to a different beach. We raced up 
and down a sand dune and then swam back across the creek. When we got back to the club 
the Surf Club shouted us chips and soft drink. It was delicious.  

We then returned back to school. It was a great day. Tatum thought it was spectacular! Cohan 
thought it was fast paced and exciting! Haylee thought it was good! Jayden thought it was 
fun.  

By Jayden and Bentley  


